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Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Wendell Johnson

President
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

I'd like to express my' appreciation for the cooperation provided by
Toledo Edison Company in meeting with the NRC representatives and
myself on May 26, 1981. The constructive comments provided by you
and your staff were most helpful in recognizing the impact of NRC
requirements and initiatives since the Three Mile Island accident
on the operation of the Davis-Besse facility.

Sincerely,

hb
James G. Keppler
Director

cc: R. P. Crouse, Vice President
T. D. Murray, Station

erintendent,
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